Making Strides Open House
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join us on Thursday, October 5th  at your local American Cancer Society office for a Making Strides Open House!
[image: ]You can also purchase the 2017 Event Day 
t-shirts during the Open House! All custom shirts must be purchased via the website.


Need fundraising supplies? Have questions about this year’s event? Need help registering your team? Want to turn in money?









[image: ][image: ]
Join us from 4:30PM-7:00PM
American Cancer Society
4240 Park Place Court 
Glen Allen, VA 23220

Questions? Contact us at RichmondVAStrides@cancer.org or (804) 527-3778
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